
Dear Parent or Guardian,                                                                    August 28, 2023   

 

Sedgwick County Communi1es That Care is offering an a8erschool program at the new 
Julesburg School beginning this fall.  This will transi1on to the Community Center when the 
space is ready.  We encourage your student to par1cipate as we have a wide variety of cra8s, 
games, and a8erschool help with homework.  This will be student led, with adult supervision.  
The idea is to ensure a safe place for students to go a8erschool while providing structured 
outcomes.  If you’d like your student to par1cipate, please indicate the days below.   The 
program will start immediately a8erschool and students must be picked up no later than 5:15 
pm.  The program will run on Monday, Tuesday and Thursdays based on the school calendar.  

 

Student name: _____________________________________ 

Grade: __________________ 

Age: ____________________ 

Parent name or Guardian: ___________________________________________________ 

Home address: ____________________________________________________________ 

Phone number: __________________________Work number: ______________________ 

Allergies: _________________________________________________________________ 

Special needs/requests: _____________________________________________________ 

Person picking up:    __________________________ Phone: ________________________ 

Alterna1ve pick up:  __________________________ Phone: ________________________ 

Emergency contact #1: ________________________ Phone: ________________________ 

Emergency contact #2: ________________________ Phone: ________________________ 

 

Monday: _______________  Tuesday: _______________ Thursday: ______________ 

Ques1ons?  Please contact Karla Young- kyoung@nchd.org or Mechelle Beck mbeck@nchd.org  
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